
 

 

 
 
 
           

 January 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 9 Assessments 2022 
 
Starting on Monday 31st January for a two week period, all Year 9 students will be undertaking assessments 
in all their subjects. These assessments will take place in their normal classrooms as indicated on the 
timetable attached.  The purpose of these assessments is to track the students’ progress and the results will 
be sent home on 4th March 2022.  
 
You can help your child to prepare for these assessments by encouraging them to spend some time revising 
for each subject. Please ensure that your child has all the necessary equipment for the assessments – pens, 
pencils, rubber, ruler, sharpener, calculator, protractor and a compass. 
 
We hope that your child will benefit from this opportunity and that you will find the assessment results useful 
in helping to support their learning at home. If you have any queries regarding the assessment fortnight, 
please contact Mr Bond or Mr Antrobus at school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr N Bond     Mr R Antrobus 
Head of Year 9    Head of Key Stage 3 


